
 
 

SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT 
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

www.santacruzpolice.com 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

DATE/TIME: February 14, 2013  LOCATION:  800 Block of Pacific Ave. 
 
TOPIC:  Burglary CASE NUMBER: 13S-01398 
 
 

INVOLVED SUBJECTS: 

1. Name: Richard Stipe    Arrested:  Yes 

 DOB: 12/27/70                   Charges:  Burglary 

 Description:                                    

               Clothing 

2. Name:     Arrested:   

 DOB:                    Charges:    

 Description:   

 Clothing:        

 

VICTIM(S)     

Santa Cruz Glass, 806 Pacific Ave & Kayber Pass Restaurant 810 Pacific Ave. 
 
INFORMATION: 
 
In the early morning hours of February 14, 2013 two businesses were burglarized in Downtown Santa Cruz.  
The business at 810 Pacific Avenue and 806 Pacific Avenue had their backdoors forced open. One of the 
businesses was ransacked, and the other business had its cash register forced open and $170.00 stolen. 
 
During the investigation various items left at the scene were processed as evidence.  One of the items was a 
digital camera, which was believed to have been left behind by the suspect.  During further inspection of the 
digital camera a photo of Richard Stipe was located.   
 
On February 15, 2013 Officer Azua responded to a suspicious circumstances call on River St. During the call 
Officer Azua contacted Mr. Stipe.  Officer Azua recognized Mr. Stipe’s photo being in the camera from his 
previous burglary investigation. During his contact with Mr. Stipe, Officer Azua questioned Mr. Stipe about his 
camera being left at the scene of the two burglaries.  Mr. Stipe confessed to the burglaries and subsequently was 
booked into jail for Burglary.  
 
 
If anyone has any information regarding the burglary, the Santa Cruz Police Department requests you call the 
Investigation Section at 420-5820. If people want to leave ANONYMOUS information regarding this incident, 
please call our TIP LINE (831) 420-5995. 
 
 
BY: Lt. Warren Barry      Authorized By: Lt. Warren Barry 
 
DATE: February 16, 2013        


